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  Ms Emma Hillson  HM Assistant Coroner Coroner for Cornwall & the Isles of Scilly  
H.M. Coroner’s Office Pydar House  Pydar Street  Truro  Cornwall  TR1 1XU       Dear Ms Hillson,  Thank you for your letter of 22 November 2024 and your report made under the Coroners and Justice Act 2009 and Regulations 28 and 29 of the Coroners (Investigations) Regulations 2013, following the inquest you conducted into the death of Miss Dorothy Jennifer Nias. I also acknowledge your notification that the DVLA is an Interested Person in these proceedings.  I was deeply saddened to hear about the circumstances surrounding Miss Nias’ passing and would like to extend my condolences to her family.   My team has worked with Department of Transport colleagues on this matter and a full and substantive reply to your report, agreed on behalf of both Interested Persons, will be sent by the Secretary of State for Transport.   Yours sincerely  
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